
Visit redwoodcu.org/shred 

to learn more.

1 (800) 479-7928

redwoodcu.org

This summer, RCU is hosting a Shred-a-Thon near you! Bring the documents you 

need shredded, plus your e-Waste! Conservation Corps North Bay will be onsite at 

each event to collect electronics you no longer need for free.

Saturday, June 10th, 9 a.m.-12 p.m.

Lower Lake High School

9430 Lake Street

As part of our commitment to the 

community, each of our 

Shred-a-Thons will benefit a local 

non-profit. Our Lower Lake event 

will benefit Child Care Planning 

Council. Monetary donations 

welcome.  

Free 

Shred-a-Thon
& e-Waste Collection Event!

Lower Lake: June 10th

Securely dispose of up to 3 boxes of documents. e-Waste (computers, TVs, 

etc.) will also be collected, check out our website for what is accepted.

Federally insured by NCUA.


